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May 28, 1998

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, Pa 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

This letter verifies your reception of Radio Station WBZS-AM 730 on January 16, 1998
from 4:48pm to 5:08pm. At the time you picked up our station we were operating at
5,000 watts at 730 on the dial.

Thanks for listening.

Best regards,

I A ATH

Colby Butts

Account Manager
WBZS 730 AM
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